Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

PRINTER AND NURSERY SCHOOL

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



Tel: 01902 558544

Dear Parents and Carers,

As I am sure you will have noticed, the children in RH are developing a real interest and love of books, stories and reading. They can name multiple books by different authors, tell us key features of books and discuss and retell a range of stories in detail. This is just amazing for such young children I can't tell you how proud this makes me feel.

Our Surprise Story teller project is turning out to be a great success and hopefully the children are coming home and telling you all about our wonderful story tellers.

Following this theme, we would like to take the children to the local library, where they can explore the books and share some new stories.

Weather permitting we will be walking to Perton Library on Wednesday 26th February. If the weather is particularly bad on this day, we will change it for another day that week, but will of course let you know of any changes.

Please sign and return the consent form below to enable us to take your children to the library.

If you haven't already signed yourself or someone else up for our surprise story teller, please just let me know and we will pop you on the list!

Thank you, as always for your support

Mrs Hodgkiss



I give consent for my child	in class	to
walk to Perton library.		
Signed	Date	